
WELCOME BACK  
LANGLEY HIGH SCHOOL Class of 2028! 

 

 
As we start Sophomore year, we want to make sure you are up to date on events and activities at LHS and provide 
ways for you and your student to get involved throughout the year! Below are some preliminary steps to take and 
events to kick-off the year. A reminder that all class communications will be sent from our class AP, Jim Robertson, so 
keep an eye out for his emails! 
 
STEPS TO TAKE NOW 
 
Pay Class Activity Fee 
DUE BY MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 1 TO GUARANTEE A HOMECOMING T-SHIRT  
Sophomore class activity fees are $35 and are used to purchase class Homecoming t-shirts and to fund class 
activities throughout the year. Class dues are collected each year and are paid at MySchoolBucks.com.  
PLEASE CHOOSE THE CORRECT T-SHIRT SIZE FROM THE DROPDOWN MENU AS IT DEFAULTS TO “SMALL”. 
 
Bookmark Class of 2028 Webpage:  
Bookmark the Class of 2028 page on the Langley PTSA website (https://www.ptsalangley.org/class-of-2028) for 
class information and updates. 
 
Join Langley High School Class of 2028 Parents Facebook Group 
This is a closed Facebook group where we will post class updates and exchange information amongst parents. 
Please click here to join! 
 
Keep Taking Lots of Photos! 
We need your help to make the Senior Class Video - shown during  Graduation festivities - an amazing 
representation of ALL FOUR years at Langley! Our goal is to have every student and activity represented. It may 
seem like a long way off, but our students’ graduation will come sooner than you can imagine. Send photos to 
lhsmemories2028@gmail.com or look for upload details on the class website. 
 
Volunteer! 
We need more parent volunteers to help organize and run class activities this year – including the Class Dinner 
and Prom (yes, we need to start planning this year!). Please reach out to the lead class parents, Christie 
Buschmann and Juli Nix, if you are interested and we will provide information about how you can get involved! 
 
UPCOMING DATES 
 
Spirit Week & Homecoming - September 22-27 
The week’s activities will be planned by student leadership. It will be an exciting week including the Homecoming 
Game on Friday, September 26, and the Homecoming Dance on Saturday, September 27.  
 
Parent Forums  
Parent Forums are an excellent opportunity to meet other parents and to hear about current events at Langley 
relevant to the Class of 2028. We expect to hold 3 forums during the school year. More details to come!  

• Forum #1 (September 18): Managing Sophomore Year  
• Forum #2 (January 15): Course Selection for Junior Year 
• Forum #3 (Spring, TBD): Transition to Junior Year  

 
Class Dinner – TBD 
This catered class dinner is a class fundraiser and provides an opportunity for students and families to meet staff 
members and other Langley class families. The class dinner will be one of the only class-wide family events of the 
year, so you won’t want to miss it! We need parent volunteers to help organize!  
 
Please reach out if you have any questions. We look forward to working together with our faculty, students and 
parents for another great school year! 
 
Christie Buschmann (cebuschmann@gmail.com) & Juli Nix (ptsajuli@gmail.com), Co-Lead Class Parents 
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